
Headteacher: T.Body BA (Hons), MA

21st November 2022

Dear parent,

We have almost completed the first term of this academic year and I am really happy with the way
that our year 13 students have settled into their final year of school.

This year is so important for them and I want to ensure that they are doing all that they possibly
can to enhance their opportunities when they leave us.

The year 13 mock examinations start on Monday 28th November and end on Wednesday 14th

December. The students have been given individual exam timetables and the overall timetable will
be displayed in the study area. They will sit these exams in a formal exam setting in preparation for
the summer exams. It is important that they are working hard and using their study time and free
periods to prepare for the mocks.

On Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday each week, the Sixth Form study area remains open until
5:00pm for students to stay after school and revise in a quiet area. Many students took advantage
of this last year and the feedback was that it was very useful. Our A level and level 3 BTEC results
last year were the best we have ever had, proving that hard work brings good results. I want the
same or better for this years students.

For those applying to university through UCAS, they should be working on finalising their personal
statements ready for submission of their applications.

Further information will come out before we break up in December but please make a note in your
diaries of the Sixth Form parents evening which will be held on Thursday 19th January 2023.

On behalf of myself and the rest of the Sixth Form team, I want to wish all of our year 13 students
all the best in their mock exams.

Yours sincerely

Mrs T Porter
Associate Assistant Headteacher
Director of Sixth Form
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